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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 1 0 0 

1 1 1 0 
2 4 0 0 
3 0 0 0 

4 3 0 0 
5 1 0 0 
6 7 0 0 

7 1 1 0 
8 7 0 0 
9 5 0 0 
10 2 0 0 

11 9 3 0 
12 18 4 0 

Totals: 59 9 0 
 

The loss of one of our school board member’s son had a big impact on our staff.  As a 
result, much of work is on hold.  We had planned a holiday fundraiser, but opted to do a 
spring fundraiser instead. 
 
Our current K-6 curriculum provider, Acellus, has been very challenging to work with.  
The Acellus program has not worked consistently, it has limited access, and the customer 
service is horrible.  We were overcharged by about $1000.  We were even charged for a 
student named “Sally Sample,” the default name for a non-existent sample student.  As a 
result, we are considering alternate curriculum options for the 2012-2013 school year.  
We have done an initial review of Study Island, a K-12 virtual curriculum.  Study Island 
gave a one hour presentation/demonstration.  In January, we will pilot the program with 
our teachers and a few of our elementary students for one month to determine the 
feasibility of using the program next year.  If we choose to adopt the program, it would 
be for our K-6 students only.  We will continue to use e2020 for our 7-12 grade students. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 
Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


